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Poppy, Bluebell and 

Sunflower Class

Phonics

Our sounds this week are 's' sun, 
'a' ant, 't' tap, and 'p' pit.

You will find in their word wallets
sound cards with a picture, and word 

prompts for the songs we teach 
alongside the sounds.

You will also have 5 red words and 5 
blue words to practise reading.  See 

the letter in the wallet for more 
information.

Our focus this week: 
Each day was dedicated to a 
sound and the children were 

immersed in activities 
related to that sound. ie on 
't' day we read the tiger 

came to tea! 

Maths

We have been looking at a 
number each day! This week 
we looked at 0, 1, 2, 3!  How 

many numbers can you find in 
the environment and if 

possible bring photos in for a 
display!

Further Information: 
Next week your child will 
come home with 2 reading 
books, a real book and a 

phonics book. Please leave 
these in bookbags as we will 
change them once a week! 

Phonics Workshop!
A reminder that our Phonics 

Workshop is next Wednesday 4th 
October at 9.10am until 10. This 

consists of a short talk in the 
small hall followed by activities 
with your child in class. It would 
be lovely to see you if you can 

make it!

Word of the week:

How many words can you 
think of starting with 
the sounds we have 

learnt this week?  Can 
you make any words?

s a t p 

Show and Tell 
Poppy class - Fridays, Bluebell class - 
Thursdays, Sunflower class - Fridays  

Please bring in items that are topic based and 
the children can talk about.  This half term we 
are learning about ‘Ourselves’.   

 

Next week: 

The sounds next week will be ‘i’ as in 
igloo ‘n’ as in night ‘m’ as in mum ‘d’ as in 
dad.  Have a go at home, if you want to!  

 


